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Mayor’s Message
There are many projects going on this summer. The
City will be installing a sewer line on 1700 South.
Bona Vista will also be installing a new upgraded
water line on 1200 West and 700 South at the same
time. Following the upgraded utilities and relocation
of the power poles the road project will continue with
the reconstruction of 1200 West and 1700 South. This
project will continue into 2026. If you would like to
meet with the City Engineer to see how this project
affects you, please request an appointment by
emailing: office@marriott-slaterville.gov.

The City Council adopted balanced budgets proposed
by the administration at their June meeting. The City
maintains a good reserve and continues to operate
with no debt and no property tax.

We are coming upon firework season. There is no
fireworks restrictions other than state law. Weber Fire
District asks that you please be safe and respectful
when using fireworks.

Garden Market

The Garden Market is opening in August! Vendor space is
available for your produce, crafts, and other items to sell.
Vendor space is free, registration and rules apply. Come
browse the Garden Market for some home grown deals
and crafts. The Marriott-Slaterville Garden Market is
open 10:00 AM to 1:00 PM at City Hall located at 1570
West 400 North. Meet your friends and neighbors, and
have an enjoyable Saturday morning.

2025 Dates — Garden Market

Saturday, August 2, 9, 16, and 23

Saturday, September 6 and 13

For more information contact: Sher Rowley at
801.240.0707 or email gardenmarketmsc@gmail.com.

Meet the Candidates

Four (4) candidates are running for Mayor this year:
Les Syme, Chelsie Stanger, Mark G Hodson, and
Dennis Illum.

Attend a Meet the Candidates Night on August 6, 2025 -
6:00 to 8:00 PM in the Legislative Chambers, 1570
West 400 North. There will be a moderated debate
followed by a meet-and-greet. The deadline to submit
proposed city-wide type questions is July 31. Questions
maybe limited by time and otherwise.

Voting will be by Mail-in Ballots sent to registered voters
for the two (2) elections:

Primary Election: August 12.

General Election: November 4.

Community Awareness

Marriott-Slaterville City is hosting two (2)
presentations to learn about safety and our
community. Please join us on August 21, 2025, at
6:30 PM in the Legislative Chambers at 1570
West 400 North. The presentation will focus on:

1. Traffic Calming Methods — this presentation
will cover new methods for traffic safety on
the roads.

2. Know Your Community — this presentation

covers the functions of the mayor, council,
and departments in providing vital
community services.
PLANNING COMMISSION
TUESDAY, JULY 15,2025 - 7:00 P.M.
***This meeting may be cancelled***
CITY COUNCIL MEETING
THURSDAY, JULY 17, 2025 - 6:30 P.M.
***This meeting may be cancelled***
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